
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC WORKS 
ROAD TRAFFIC ACT 1947 

 
NOTICE NO            / 2022 

 
EMERGENCY ROAD CLOSURE 

HARRINGTON SOUND ROAD AT QUARRY ROAD 
HAMILTON PARISH 

 
FOR 

REPAIR WORKS 
 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 9th, 2022 UNTIL REPAIRS ARE COMPLETED 

The Ministry of Public Works wishes to inform motorists that there is an emergency road closure 
on Harrington Sound Road near Quarry entrance. A water leak has produced a road cavity and 
repairs need to take place.  

The full road closure will commence immediately on Sunday October 9th, 2022 for 
approximately two days for repairs to take place.  

Motorists are asked to avoid this lane closure section on Harrington Sound Road and to use 
alternative routes via North Shore Road for the duration of this repair works. 

Traffic controls will be under the direction of Ministry of Public Works representatives and will 
be managed through traffic control barriers and signs. 

The Ministry of Public Works encourages the full cooperation of the public and apologizes for 
any inconvenience that may result. 

Should there be any questions regarding these works, please direct queries to the attention of 
Tina Beer-Searle, Acting Principal Highways Engineer, at 501-3044. 

Dated this              day of October, 2022 
                                                                     

 
 

By Order____________________________________________________ 
Lt. Col. the Hon. David A. Burch OBE (Mil) ED, JP, MP                
Minister of Public Works 
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